
Group Visit: 

On February 9, 2017 about 180 students of Sanat Roychowdhury institution for Girls’ from Govindo Khatik 

Road, Kolkata visited the Sangrahalaya with their teachers for an educational tour. They were provided with a 

guided tour of the Sangrahalaya. One of the teachers Smt. Subhasree Sarkhel commented, “Very Good” on 

seeing the display of the Sangrahalaya. 

 

                            


